SOUTHERN NEW ENGLAND CHAPTER OF THE INSTITUTE OF INTERNAL AUDITORS
2024 SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATION
Southern New England (theiia.org)

The Southern New England Chapter of the Institute of Internal Auditors (SNE-IIA) is a professional organization devoted to providing service and education to its members within the internal audit community throughout Connecticut and Western Massachusetts.  This scholarship award is intended for undergraduate and/or graduate collegiate students who are interested in the internal audit profession and have demonstrated academic achievement, personal excellence, and civic mindedness. 

	Scholarship Award Amount:
	$1,000 made payable to the student and their school

	Application Deadline:
	March 31, 2024

	Scholarship Awarded:
	April 2024



Eligibility Requirements:
Student Must –
· Be currently enrolled in an accredited college or university
· Either be a permanent resident of Connecticut/Western Massachusetts or attend an accredited college/university located in Connecticut/Western Massachusetts
· Have completed or are expected to complete at least 15 credit hours in auditing, accounting, or finance courses of study, and have a minimum 3.0 overall cumulative grade point average (GPA)
· Include a letter of recommendation from either a professor, advisor or employer
· Provide transcript(s) from recently attended or currently attending colleges/universities
· Submit a short essay (no more than 500 words) describing your professional career goals 
	Student’s Name
	

	Permanent Address
	

	Phone Number
	

	E-mail
	

	College/University
	

	Major
	

	Professor/Advisor’s Name & Phone #
	



Be sure to include transcript(s), letter of recommendation and essay with this application.  Incomplete applications will not be considered, and applications will not be returned.  An email will be sent to the Applicant acknowledging receipt of the application package.  Student information will be kept in strict confidence and only used to determine award eligibility.  Only the candidate selected will be contacted.  A signed publicity release and W-9 form will be required upon acceptance of this award.  
E-Mail the application and required attachments to:  	Chapter51@theiia.org
